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WORK BASED LEARNING SUPPORT OFFICE   

 

ARC POW FOR STUDENTS – FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

HOW DO I LOG IN TO POW? 

-support and click on the For Students 
area.  This has full instructions for how to log in and view your placement information. 

WHAT IS DIFFERENT ABOUT POW? 

The SOLE page could only hold a limited amount of information about your placements.  The main 
benefit of ARC POW (Placements on the Web) is that you will, in time, be able to view more 
comprehensive information about each placement area and its contacts.  You will also be able to 
access placement-specific documents from POW.   

WHAT HAS HAPPENED TO MY PREVIOUS PLACEMENT RECORDS AND HOURS? 

These have been transferred across from SOLE to POW, including the dates of your placements.  For 
courses where WBLSO record placement hours and absence, this information has also been 
transferred over to POW. 

WHAT HAPPENS TO THE INFORMATION ON SOLE? 

You can still access your previous placement information on your SOLE page.  However, no further 
placements, absences or hours will be added to SOLE.  All new hours and absences will go on ARC 
POW. 

The Placements Directory on SOLE will not be maintained and the Directory will be ‘switched off’ later 
in the year.  There is no function in POW to search the directory, but you will see full details of any 
areas to which you have been allocated. 

WHY CAN’T I SEE MY ALLOCATION? 

POW works in a similar way to SOLE.  WBLSO will release the allocations for students to view on POW.  
The timelines and process for this will differ depending on your course of study.  Other possible 
explanations are that your placement has not yet been sourced or not yet been added to the database. 
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